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	Expanded Green Up/Clean Up Scheduled for April 20

The City will hold a Green Up/Clean Up on April 20. Green Up/Clean Up is held twice a year to give citizens a chance to trim trees and clean up yards, without having to bundle the limbs for the regular garbage collection.

Please take advantage of the following services on that day at the City of Shoreacres’ facility located between New SH 146 and the railroad tracks and north of Choate Road:

· Pick up mulch for your gardens.  Limbs from prior clean up/green up have been ground into mulch.

· Drop off small limbs (less than 6 inches in diameter) to be ground into mulch.

· For this spring’s Green Up/Clean Up only, the City will also have a large dumpster available for disposal of other trash, such as larger limbs, building materials, or any other junk you need to clean out of your yard.

On the same day, you can take items like old paint, insecticides, and tires to the Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day at the University of Houston-Clear Lake City Campus.

City Election Approaching

On Saturday May 4, 2002, the City of Shoreacres will hold an election for mayor.  Running for mayor are Nancy Edmonson (incumbent) and Patrick Stanton.  The two aldermen--Stan Krauhs and Jayo Washington--are unopposed.  Also on the ballot will be one opposed position on the La Porte Independent School District’s Board of Trustees. Please exercise your civic responsibility and vote.  

City Ordinances Designed to Keep City Clean and Safe

Shoreacres has numerous ordinances that are designed to keep our city clean and safe.  

(1) Property owners must keep lots clear of dead or fallen trees, unsightly weeds (any weeds or grass over 12 inches high), brush, or other objectionable or unsanitary matter.  Do not pile brush that is not properly cut and bound at the curb—BFI will not pick it up. TAKE ADVANTAGE OF THE SPECIAL DUMPSTER AT CLEAN-UP/GREEN-UP TO DISPOSE OF JUNK!

(2) Abandoned or junk motor vehicles (including junk boats) or parts of motor vehicles are not allowed on a City street or anywhere where they can be seen from a public street.  A motor vehicle will be considered abandoned or junk if it does not have a valid license plate or boat registration; does not have a valid inspection sticker; is wrecked or dismantled; OR has remained inoperable for a continuous period of more than 45 days.

Violators will be notified by the City of the problem and instructed to fix it.  If the problem is not addressed, the police will issue municipal tickets.  Citizens can also help by calling City Hall and reporting violations.

Reminders:

( City Council Meetings April 8 and 22 at 7:00 P.M. Agenda are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 

( Civic Association Meeting April 15 at 7:00 P.M. at City Hall Topic: Election of Officers.  If you are interested in serving as an officer but cannot make this meeting, please call Tracy Revak at 281-471-3425.
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